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As we approach 100 years of service, we'd like to thank you for your tremendous efforts leading up 
to our Centennial. We also want to encourage you to report your club's and Districts hard work and 
continue working toward your end-of-year goals. Reporting allows your club and District's 
accomplishments to be recognized and shared with Lions around the world. 
  
Here's how your club and District can finish the year strong and help usher in our next century of 
service: 

 Invite and retain at least three new members to help your club and District grow and make 
Lions even stronger! 

 Host a youth, vision, hunger and environment project in support of the Centennial Service 
Challenge. 

 Plan a Legacy Project during the Centennial Celebration to create a visible reminder and a 
lasting legacy of your service to your community. 

As our 99th year comes to a close, we can all take pride in our accomplishments. Let's keep up the 
momentum so we can continue to serve and turn our humanitarian vision into reality! 
 


